
LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY CORP. 
Bldg. C, 90, Chien 1 Road, Chung Ho,New Taipei City 23585, Taiwan, R.O.C. 

 
Date: July 26, 2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: PPQ-CM467 as 
established for a currently approved device. This application by LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY 
CORP. will establishes a new FCC ID under LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY CORP. ‘s grantee code 
for purpose of marketing. The original grant to AzureWave Technologies, Inc., FCC ID: 
TLZ-CM467, granted on 12/20/2021 will remains in effect. 
 
An authorization letter by AzureWave Technologies, Inc.  is attached. 
 
The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and 
representative of this changed device. 
 
External photographs are included in the application. 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Signature) 
Roy Chen / Safety Principal Engineer 
LITE-ON Technology Corp. 
Tel: +886-2222-6181 ext.6193 
Email: Roy.RC.Chen@liteon.com 

RoyRCChen
戳記


